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Parents Meetings

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to invite you to come to the meetings below in the next couple of weeks:

New Parents

We are holding a coffee morning drop in on 19th September to come and have an informal chat and socialise in 
the school hall from 9 – 10am. This is for new parents to get to know each other but also Rachel Britcher and 
Emma Wyatt will be available if you would like to discuss anything school related. 

Year 1

There will be a meeting for parents in the school hall on Tuesday 24th September from 5:30 – 6:30pm. This is 
to explain the Year One curriculum and the changes from Reception. We hope to see lots of you there and 
there will be a chance to ask any questions you may have. 

Year 2

There will be a meeting for parents in the school hall on Wednesday 25th September from 5:30 – 6:30pm. This 
is to explain the Year Two curriculum and the changes from Year One. We hope to see lots of you there and 
there will be a chance to ask any questions you may have. 

Finally to all parents

If you are concerned about your child’s progress or are having difficulties at home you may come and meet 
with Emma Wyatt (SENCo) or Rachel Britcher. We will discuss what we can do as a school but also signpost 
you to the correct support if it is something the school is unable to offer. If you would like an appointment 
please call the school office on 01603 429001. We are offering a variety of dates and different times to 
hopefully accommodate parental need. Each appointment will be 15 mins long. The dates are:

Monday 30th September  
9 – 11am (Rachel Britcher)
1:30 – 3:30pm (Emma Wyatt)
Tuesday 1st October
2:30 – 4:30pm (Emma Wyatt and Rachel Britcher)

Yours sincerely,

Emma Wyatt 
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